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SUBJECT

An ordinance relating to the authority to comment on state license applications and renewals.

SUMMARY

The ordinance would delegate authority to comment on state license applications and renewals to the Executive. 

BACKGROUND

Initiative 502 (I-502) amends Washington's controlled substances statutes to allow adults, age 21 and over, to purchase, possess, and use small amounts of marijuana.  It also establishes the means for regulating the production, processing, sales, and taxing of marijuana.  One provision of I-502 required that prior to issuing or renewing a license, the Liquor Control Board (LCB) is required to provide notice of the application to the chief executive officer of the incorporated city or town, or “to the county legislative authority, if the application is for a license within that jurisdiction.” 

This I-502 provision is identical to those statutes governing local review of state liquor licenses.  Currently, the Executive provides comments on state liquor licenses to the LCB. 

ANALYSIS

[bookmark: _GoBack]The proposed ordinance is consistent with the County’s current practice for state liquor license applications.
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